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FCC ANNOUNCES NORTH AMERICAN NUMBERING COUNCIL VICE CHAIR AND ADDITIONAL WORKING GROUP MEMBERSHIP
CC Docket No. 92-237
[bookmark: TOChere]
In this Public Notice, the Wireline Competition Bureau announces that, consistent with the Federal Advisory Committee Act,[footnoteRef:3] Federal Communications Commission Chairwoman Jessica Rosenworcel has appointed Bridget Alexander White, Staff Director at John Staurulakis, LLC, and USConnect’s representative to the North American Numbering Council (NANC), to serve as Vice Chair of the Council during the 2021-2023 charter. [3:  5 U.S.C. App. 2.] 

Chairwoman Rosenworcel has also appointed additional members to the NANC Numbering Administration Oversight working group: Thomson Obasuyi, Senior Engineer at Comcast Corporation, Sarah Halko, Director of Regulatory and Industry Affairs at Telnyx LLC, and Rebecca Murphy Thompson, Head of Communications Policy at Twilio Inc.  These appointments are for the duration of the 2021-2023 NANC charter.
More information about the NANC is available at https://www.fcc.gov/about-fcc/advisory-committees/general/north-american-numbering-council.  You may also contact Christi Shewman, Designated Federal Officer (DFO) of the NANC, at Christi.Shewman@fcc.gov or 202-418-0646; or Jordan M. Reth, Deputy DFO, at Jordan.Reth@fcc.gov or 202-418-1418.
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